
 

   18th February, 2021 
 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST PLACEMENT IN YEAR 7, 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

“Expression of Interest, Placement in Year 7, 2022 in a NSW Government School" forms have been sent 
home and will need to be completed and returned to school no later than Friday 19th March, 2021. 
 

Section B of the form has already been completed with each individual student’s local school, based 
on their permanent residential address.  This section is required to be completed regardless of whether 
you are intending to apply for placement at a different government school or a non- government 
school. 
 

If you wish for your child to attend their specified local school, please provide a signature in Section 
B.  You will not need to complete any further sections. 
 

If you are seeking placement for your child at a special government school, a specific program in a 
government school or a support class placement, please complete  Part 1 of Section C.  Please note:  
this does not include specialist programs offered at Narara Valley High School or Lisarow High School. 
 

If you are seeking enrolment at a non-local school, please complete Part 2 of Section C, with schools 
listed in order of preference.  You will need to provide a valid reason for each preference; examples 
of which can be found on page 3 of the booklet 
.  You will be notified by the high school later in the year to let you know the outcome of your 
application. 
 

If your child has applied to sit a test for a selective high school, please tick the box in Section D.  If they 
are unsuccessful, the application will automatically revert to the schools nominated in Section B or 
Section C. 
 

If you are intending to enrol your child in a non-government school for 2022, please specify the name 
of the school and provide a signature in Section E. 
 

Both Narara Valley High School and Lisarow High School will be offering a range of specialist class 
placements in 2022.  Further information about these classes, including application forms, will be sent 
out by the high schools in the coming weeks.  We will pass on any further information as soon as we 
receive it. 
 

If you are seeking further information about the Expression of Interest forms, the high school 
application process or high school transition procedures, please join us for a “Zoom” information 
session on Monday 1st March at 7:30pm.  A link for the meeting will be emailed to all Year 6 
parents during Week 5.  Please contact your child’s class teacher if you have not received the link by 
Friday of Week 5. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Kelly Beckton 
Stage 3 Assistant Principal 

Narara Valley Drive, 

Niagara Park 2250 
Ph. 43 283488 ; 43 283397      

   Fax. 43 291420 
Email: niagarapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Niagara Park Public School 



 


